I httPs://MRiE gov.infiwe_stAtic/IAyout/shelLhel 7 Ang=cnde 3.0 2. 5_I5I121607

Subject: Message from FIEQ Date: 06/18/18 11:56 AM
To: commr@cochincustoms.gov.in From; A K Vijaykumar <akv@fieo.org>
Reply-To: akv@fiec.org
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FIEO/KER/ADMIN/CLIS/2018-19 18.06.2018
Kind Attn.

Mr.Sumit Kumar IRS
Commissioner of Customs & Preventive
Kochi,

Respected Sir,

First of all, we would appreciate your efforts to increase the flexibility in International Trade by implementing various
timely initiates. On Behalf of the Exim Fraternity of the state , We would congratulate your action plans and Timely
interference in the disputes to make it resolved on a war foot basis. We are more grateful to you for making us, part of
your initiatives to conduct outreach sessions for the exim community |, to update them with the new initiatives of the

department and also to support them to do the international trade without any difficulties.

We are well aware that, the Department under your guidance is taking Excellent steps to prevent fraudulent activities
by all means .Appreciate your initiatives , under tremendously difficult circumnstances in a truly professional
manner. This is truly admirabie.

We , FIEQ and the Entire EXIM fraternity have observed, appreciated and supported your work and will continue to
do so with great privilege,

We are really proud to get an officer like you to head the Customs & Preventive Department for its effective

Functioning.
With Warm Regards

AK Vijaykumar
Dy.Direclor
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